
TEACHING COUNCIL ELECTIONS 2024  
VOTE FOR 
Noel Cronin  
Borrisokane Community College, Co Tipperary

Post-Primary ETB Sector - 
Dublin and South Constituency 

 
I currently have the privilege of representing the teachers of Dublin and Ireland  
South on the Teaching Council.  I am a strong, articulate voice for teachers and have  
brought your experiences and concerns to all Teaching Council meetings.   
 
I am a Music Teacher in Borrisokane Community College, Co. Tipperary.  Over the past 22 years 
I have gained extensive experience and knowledge of the ETB sector and have a proven track 
record of representing teachers at local and national level serving on the following:  

•     Chair of the Teaching Council Education Committee  
•     Teaching Council Disciplinary Committee  
•     Teaching Council Cosán Working Group  
•     TUI Area Representative for Tipperary, Limerick and Clare   
•    Member of the TUI Executive Committee 
•    Chair of TUI Education Sub-Committee  
•    Chair of the TUI Second Level Advisory Council, 2016-2019 
•    Branch Officer 2003-2020  
•    TUI School Representative – Borrisokane Community College 
•    TUI nominee on the National Council for Curriculum and Assessment (NCCA) Subject 
      Development Group for the Junior Cycle Music Specification   
•    Current spokesperson for TUI on Junior and Senior Cycle Music 
•    Member of TUI Standing Orders Committee 
•    Staff Representative on Tipperary ETB 
•    Member of TUI Congress Organising Committee  

I will continue to provide strong representation for teachers.  

Three key areas of concern:  
Fitness to Teach  
All local procedures must be exhausted before a complaint is brought against a teacher under 
Part 5 of the Teaching Council Act.  Due process and fair procedure are essential.  
 
CPD  
I will highlight the significant professional development and work teachers already undertake 
and ensure that your reregistration is not contingent upon compulsory CPD.  
 
Droichead 
For newly qualified teachers, Droichead should be a bridge to a career in teaching, not a barrier.  
 

Vote for me to ensure a strong voice for the teaching profession. 

IMPORTANT: 
TO HELP ENSURE THAT WE ARE BOTH ELECTED, PLEASE GIVE 

ME YOUR NUMBER 1 VOTE AND GIVE MY TUI COLLEAGUE  
CLAIRE NÍ MHARCAIGH/MARKEY YOUR NUMBER 2 VOTE.

Officially Endorsed by the TUI 
Voting will take place online and the Teaching Council  
will email a link with full instructions to all teachers. 

 www.tui.ie 
Voting opens on 22nd February 2024 and closes at noon on 12th March 2024


